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Permitting Division
Department of Local Services
919 Southwest Grady Way, Suite 300
Renton, WA 98057
206-296-6600   
www.kingcounty.gov

MEMORANDUM
Date: 		August 19, 2022
To:		Erin Auzins, Supervising Legislative Analyst
		Robin Proebsting, KC DLS Legislative/Policy Analyst 
From:		Ty Peterson, PLM-Commercial, Dept. of Local Services – Permitting Div.
Re:	State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) Threshold Determination of Non-significance (DNS) for a non-project action identified as: A proposed ordinance establishing a one-year moratorium on applications for wineries, breweries, and distilleries

Nicole,
As a SEPA official within the Permitting Division of the Department of Local Services, I was tasked with performing the SEPA review and threshold determination under SEPA for the proposed code amendments related to a proposed ordinance establishing a one-year moratorium on applications for wineries, breweries, and distilleries.
As part of that process, I reviewed the checklist, proposed ordinance, existing codes, regulations, and policies. 
A DNS was issued and published on July 27, 2022, with a comment period ending August 16, 2022.  No substantive public comment was received. 
No further action, as it relates to this SEPA review and the DNS, is necessary at this time.
I have included a copy of the SEPA DNS, and Affidavit of Publication. 
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